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                       June 22, 2014 

   We are having a Picnic and Critique. 
 Come, relax and enjoy  the  summer, the food and the inspiring  

company of  our members. 

 Please take the time  to come and discuss what is going on in 

our 61 year old guild. We are certainly trying our best to keep it 

in existence and to help our members to advance their art  and 

to inspire creativity.  Hopefully you have taken the time to view 

or new wonderful website thanks to Dave  MacInnes, our Web 

master. We are meeting at 4:00 PM , at the Boatman’s, 19410 

Goldwin, Southfield, MI  48075.   

Please bring a dish to share. We will be having some Chicken 

and Burgers on the Grill. We are also adding a Critique to our 

Picnic Festivities. Just bring your unfinished or finished piece to 

show and receive a critique if  you choose. We only critique 

when asked. We love seeing what our members are creating. It 

inspires us all. If  you can’t bring your art to us we love seeing 

photos. 

The Boatman’s are located 3blocks north of  10 mile road off  of  

Evergreen road in Southfield.  

Please send or call in a R.S.V.P. to 

this Email or 248 357 2090 
We  hope you can make it……..rain or shine!  


